
NEWSLETTER— FRIDAY 9TH FEBRUARY 2024 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

FEBRUARY 

 

 Mon 19 Feb—Back to school 

 Fri 23 Feb—Birthday table 

 Mon 26 Feb 11am —Y5 Class Mass 

 

MARCH 

 

 Mon 4 Mar 11am—Y6 Class Mass 

 Mon 4 Mar—Rec & Y6 Heights & 

Weights check 

 Tues 5 Mar— People we love  

        planters  

 Thur 7 Mar—World Book Day  

 Mon 11 Mar 11am—Y1 Class Mass 

 Mon 11 Mar 4.15pm—Dance club 

show 

 Mon 18 Mar 11am—Y2 Class Mass 

 Wed 20 Mar—Y4 Rome & Juliet  

 Thur 21 Mar—Y5 London trip 

 Mon 25 Mar 11am—Y3 Class Mass 

 Wed 27 Mar—Easter Lunch 

 Thur 28 Mar 3.30pm —Break up 

Easter 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

What a fast and fabulous half term. We are incredibly proud of all the 

children who have settled so well to their learning this term and really 

want to be the best they can be, in all their work and play.  

 

I have had the pleasure of spending time in each classroom this week and 

have been really impressed with our children's work ethic and obvious   

enjoyment of what they are learning. I had the pleasure of teaching PE in 

Year 3 and had such a productive hour with them, they wowed me with 

their resilience at mastering a sequence of gymnastic moves.  

 

Mrs Banks was working with one of the Lancashire Music teachers, who 

is supporting the choir, as they get ready for this year’s Big Sing. The 

Big Sing will be one of many highlights for next term along with Year 

4's performance of  Romeo and Juliet with the Shakespeare Schools Group, 

a trip to Westminster for our Year 5 children, Year 2s visit to Lytham 

Hall, a Big Walk for all, not to mention all of our Lenten                     

preparations.  So rest up and get ready for another brilliantly busy half 

term-we wouldn't want it any other way. 

 

This week our Year 4 children were invited to watch the St Bedes          

production of Lion King and what a wow moment! The children and staff 

were proudly spotting past pupils and enjoyed every moment of what was 

an ambitious and brilliantly produced production. 

 

Have a lovely half term break and thank you, as always, for all your    

support, it is very much appreciated. 

 
 

God Bless 

Mrs Gili-Ross x 

PE DAYS 

Rec  Weds & Fri 

Year 1  Mon & Thurs 

Year 2  Tues & Fri 

Year 3  Mon & Weds 

Year 4  Mon & Thurs 

Year 5  Weds & Thurs 

Year 6  Weds & Thurs 

PLEASE SEE OUR PARISH  

NEWSLETTERS ON SEPARATE  

ATTACHMENT 



 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE ORDER SCHOOL LUNCHES VIA SCOPAY 

Week commencing 19th Feb 

Please choose off the Autumn/Winter menu  -  

WEEK 2 

Please see menu HERE 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If your child celebrates their birthday 
during February, we would like to     in-
vite them to join the special   'Birthday 
Table'  This includes a  cupcake with 
candle and a specially decorated table, 
the cost is 50p (please pay via Scopay 
under trips/events) 
  
The 'Birthday Table' for February will 
take place on Fri 23rd February 
  

If you have any out grown 

uniform, that is in good 

condition and no longer 

needed, donations are 

gladly welcomed at the 

school office. 

 

This is a great way to  

support each other and 

be as sustainable as    

possible, doing what we can to stop wastage and       

protecting our environment for future generations. 

 

Once we have more stock, our Laudato Si group will    

organise another display in the next half-term. 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/parents/school-meals/school-lunch-menus




 EVENTS & FUNDRAISING 

the 

https://forms.office.com/e/unbMyBD3K9
https://forms.office.com/e/unbMyBD3K9



